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Introduction of New Assistant General 
Manager of Administration

Mr. Charles (Charlie) Castillo brings over 25 years of public service. Charlie has served 
as the Human Resources Director for both the City of Petaluma and the Fine Arts 
Museums of San Francisco. He was recognized with distinguished service by Mayor Ed 
Lee in 2014 and was awarded with recognition by the Fine Arts Museums Access 
Advisors for his work in disability advocacy for the Arts in 2012. He was raised in 
Miami, FL as the oldest of two sons of Cuban Exiles. He now lives in San Francisco.  He 
has a wife and three daughters and enjoys being a musician in his free time.
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